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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1120 allows a state agency, department, institution or satellite office that is subject to the 

Central Purchasing Act but is located in a county without contracted vendors to purchase 

necessary equipment and supplies from a local business without obtaining a waiver or 

permission. Each of these acquisitions must be documented, including justification for the 

purchase, supporting documents, copies of all contracts, and any other information required by 

the State Purchasing Director. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Officials for the Office of Management and Enterprise Services, (OMES), anticipate no material 

impact to the State’s Central Purchasing program as a result of the provisions of HB 1120.  The 

measure is not anticipated to have a direct fiscal impact on the state budget or state revenues. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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